
UNAPPROVED MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF 
SHELDWICH BADLESMERE & LEAVELAND PARISH COUNCIL HELD 
IN SHELDWICH PARISH ROOMS ON MONDAY 10TH OCTOBER 2016 
at 7p.m. 

Present. Cllrs Wm Harbour, Snell, Austin, Brookes and Scutt. The 
Clerk was not present.  
5 members of the public were present. 

Apologies. There were no apologies. 

Chairman explained that the special meeting had been called to 
discuss revised drawings for the planning application 16/505980/
FULL at 6 Morgan Kirby Gardens Sheldwich. The drawings had been 
received too late for the regular meeting and SBC needed a 
response prior to the November meeting. 

The revised drawings were discussed and compared to the 
originals. The Vice Chairman advised the members of the public 
that the Parish Council can only express views on planning matters 
and not on any ancillary concerns. 

After discussion and due diligence the Parish council agreed not to 
object to the latest plans. 

The meeting closed at 7.20 p.m. 


